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Agenda Item 
Item 8. C. – Lower MN River East One Watershed One Plan 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
At the November 15, 2023, meeting of the LMRWD Board of Managers, the Board asked that staff review the draft 1W1P 

for the Lower Minnesota River East and the Joint Power Agreement. 

The Joint Powers Agreement has been sent to LMRWD legal Counsel for review.  The review of that JPA should be ready for 

the Board’s information at the January 17, 2024, meeting.  Della Young and I have discussed when it is appropriate for the 

LMRWD to conduct a formal review of the draft plan.  It was decided that it would be most cost effective for the LMRWD to 

have Young Environmental to review the next draft of the Plan. 

Attachments 
No attachments  

Recommended Action 

No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, December 20, 2023 


